
From: Soura, Christian
To: Perry Simpson <psimpson@lac.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Andy Young <ayoung@lac.sc.gov>

Date: 6/12/2013 9:49:13 AM
Subject: RE: LAC Review of First Steps

                Would tomorrow morning work to talk through it?  We have the budget conference committee again on 
Friday, so I’m not sure we’d be able to meet then.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Perry Simpson [mailto:psimpson@lac.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 9:47 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh

Cc: Andy Young

Subject: LAC Review of First Steps
 
Christian, Josh:
 
As I think I have mentioned to you both, we plan on publishing the First Steps audit next Tuesday, the 18th.  We 
should have final comments from First Steps by close of business today.  Would either of you like a briefing on the 
report prior to publication?  If so, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
Perry Simpson
Director
SC Legislative Audit Council
Suite 315
1331 Elmwood Avenue
Columbia, SC 29201
psimpson@lac.sc.gov
(803) 253-7612
(803) 253-7639 - fax
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